From: Cope, Anne <acope@ibhs.org> 
Sent: Friday, May 19, 2023 10:46 AM
To: Madani, Mo <Mo.Madani@myfloridalicense.com>; facilitatedsolutionsjb@gmail.com
Cc: Evans, Sabrina <Sabrina.Evans@myfloridalicense.com>; Stafford, Eric <estafford@ibhs.org>
Subject: RE: EBIWG - Worksheet - for review 


	[NOTICE] This message comes from a system outside of DBPR. Please exercise caution when clicking on links and/or providing sensitive information. If you have concerns, please contact your Knowledge Champion or the DBPR Helpdesk.



  
Jeff and Mo,

I have one comment to provide that cuts across the recommendations for which group of building types to include in the milestone inspection program: whichever group of buildings we end up selecting, those buildings should receive both types of inspection – the life-safety / fire inspection as well as the milestone / structural inspection. It would not make sense to be required to do one and not the other. 

Many thanks, and I look forward to the conversation on the 6th. 

Anne


Anne Cope
IBHS Chief Engineer

From: Evans, Sabrina <Sabrina.Evans@myfloridalicense.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:33 AM
To: Madani, Mo <Mo.Madani@myfloridalicense.com>
Subject: EBIWG - Worksheet - for review 
Importance: High
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